
 

 

6 January 2025 
Public Notices Module Now Available—Enhances RRS Functionality! 

The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers (USACE) is excited to announce the launch of the 
Public Notice module on the Regulatory Request System (RRS). Released in January 
2025, this new feature allows users nationwide to search, review, and comment on 
projects being reviewed by the Regulatory Program, significantly enhancing 
transparency, accessibility, and efficiency. The Public Notice module provides access to 
Regulatory projects requiring a standard permit or when public notices are issued to 
develop Mitigation Banks, In-lieu Fee Programs or to issue/reissue a Regional or 
Programmatic Permit or Section 404 Letter of Permission.  It organizes notices by state 
and district, which can be viewed in a table format or on an interactive map. Users can 
easily search for notices by project name or address and submit comments directly 
through the platform, streamlining public engagement and reinforcing USACE's 
commitment to improving transparency and the permitting process. 

The RRS is a web-based platform, currently in its beta version, designed to simplify the 
permitting process and enhance user experience. In addition to the new Public Notice 
Module, RRS enables users to submit permit applications, request jurisdictional 
determinations, and schedule pre-application meetings, all through a user-friendly 
interface. 

We encourage you to explore the Regulatory Request System and its new features by 
visiting rrs.usace.army.mil. For additional information or to provide feedback, please 
contact us at rrs@usace.army.mil.  
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